
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
October 2021 

 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Hillbeck 
Newsletter 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday 
this month are… 
 
Sylvia 14th November 
Gladys 16th November 
 
 
 
 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair workouts, Games and much more.  

 
 

Thursday 11th November – Remembrance Day 
 

Tuesday 16th November – Ocean Blue 
 
 

 
Quote of the Month 

 
It’s not our questions that defines us, 

It’s what we do with the answers. 

 
 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 
 

 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish Natalie all the best 
in her new ventures 

 
“Congratulations” 

 
 

Employees of the month 
                              

                               

                         Lorraine                                                          Lisa 

 
Thank you for all your hard work to all our staff; it’s much 

appreciated by everyone. 
 

 



Hillbeck News 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank those of 
you who so kindly donated chocolates, cakes and savoury 

items towards our Halloween Party. 
 

Our residents enjoyed a day of Pumpkin carving and 
designs, with the cooks preparing pumpkin soup for tea. 

 
Everyone enjoyed the Halloween Party, with singing, 

dancing and other activities. 
 

Emily won the Bowling competition for this month; she 
was very surprised with her trophy. 

 
Annie Riley returned to Hillbeck for a sing-a-long where 

the residents all enjoyed singing the old time songs, some 
residents even got up onto the dance floor. 

 
The hairdresser and Barber have both been in to pamper 
the residents, with some of the ladies having their nails 

varnished. 
 

We held a service of remembrance on Wednesday 27th 
October for all our extended family members we lost 

during covid-19 with Holy Cross Church. 
 

We sang songs and said prayers of remembrance 
 
 
 

 



 



 



 
 



 



 



 
 


